




   

 

 

         15 July 2015 

International Air Transport Association 
Route de l’Aeroport 33 
PO Box 416 
1215 Geneva 15 Airport 
SWITZERLAND 
 

IATA CEIV PHARMA PROGRAM – European Shippers’ Council ENDORSEMENT 

 

Dear Mr. Windmuller, 

We are pleased to be working collaboratively and constructively with IATA regarding the 
development of this important program which will help to deliver higher and internationally 
recognized standards improving the transportation of pharmaceutical products by air. 

In that context, we are recognizing IATA in developing and delivering a training and 
assessment as well as validation program that meets the needs of pharmaceutical companies 
and industry alike.  

We are therefore pleased to formally endorse the International Air Transport Association 
Center of Excellence for Independent Validation Pharmaceutical (CEIV Pharma) Program. 

We look forward to working closely with IATA in further enhancing the CEIV Pharma program 
and promoting the program to ensure its worldwide adoption.  

In this respect, The European Shippers’ Council fully appreciates the commitment IATA has 
demonstrated in looking to setting an industry standard in this area and assessing and training 
industry stakeholders (freight forwarders, ground handlers, truckers as well as air carriers) 
while implementing them. 

We will continue to work constructively with IATA, other International Organizations, 
Regulators as well as the Industry in the continuing pursuit of excellence in the field of 
transporting pharmaceutical products by air. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Nik Delmeire 
Secretary General – European Shippers’ Council 





Merck Sharp & Ddtme lnteínationalServices B.V.

Waarderweg 39, 2013 BN Haarlem, The tlefiedands
PO Box 581, 2003 PC Haarbm, ïhe Netherlands

Phone +31(0)235682212

E-mail: msdis.haarlan@merc*.oom

eMsD
Mr. Windmuller
lnternational Air Transport Association
Route de l'Aeroport 33
PO Box 416
L2L5 Geneva 15 Airport
SWITZERLAND

IATA CEIV PHARMA PROGRAM - Merck Sharp & Dohme (MSD) ENDORSEMENT

Dear
Mr.Windmuller,

It is a pleasure for me to work collaboratively and constructively with lAÏA regarding the

development of this important program which supports to deliver higher and internationally
recognized standards improving the transportation of pharmaceutical products by air.

ln that context, the IATA training and assessment, including the validation prógram meets the

needs of pharmaceutical companies, as our company. I am therefore pleased to formally endorse

the "lnternational Air Transport Association CEIV (Center of Excellence for lndependent Validation)

Pharma Program, which is really professionally presented.

ln this respect, MSD fully appreciates IATA's commitment in setting not only an industry standard in

this specialised area, but as well assessing and training the concerned industry stakeholders (freight

forwarders, ground handlers, truckers as well as air carriers) while implementing them.

I am looking forward working constructively with IATA, related other lnternational Organizations,

Regulators as well as the air- and pharma industry in the continuing pursuit of excellence in the

field of transporting pharmaceutical products by air.

Global Logistics Associate Director Compliance EMEA

Merck Sharp & Dohme

Chamberof Commeíce

Reg. Ilo. 34086169

Yours sincerely

5s1 +31 (0)23 5682201
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